


 

From: Managing Director of Oil Services 
SLAVNEFT-MEGHIONNEFTEGAZ OJSC  
Meghion, RF 

  
To: A.V.Korolyov 
 General Director 
 AKROS LLC 
  
Our ref.: SN-1930 
Date: 28.12.2015 

 
 Dear Andrey Vladimirovich! 

 
  
The company SLAVNEFT-MEGHIONNEFTEGAZ OJSC expresses our sincere gratitude to you and 

your personnel for provision of high quality drilling fluid engineer support services, 

conscientious attitude to work and mutual understanding.  

SLAVNEFT-MEGHIONNEFTEGAZ OJSC is thankful to you for co-operation and values partnership 

between our companies. The joint work of SLAVNEFT-MEGHIONNEFTEGAZ and OJSC AKROS LLC 

professionals while carrying out engineer support of drilling fluids brought a positive result and 

contributed to improving the efficiency of drilling and to reducing drilling time. I should like 

specifically praise the faultless operational and technological discipline of your operating 

personnel. 

Please, accept my New Year greetings, I wish you operational success, financial soundness, 

strengthening of relations for the benefit of our companies, and hope for our continued 

partnership.    

 

 

Best regards,       signature                     S.A.Ilyichov. 
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